Board of Assessors Meeting ......... March 13, 2012 ....... 4:00PM

Present: Tim Brady, Nick Bono and Cindy Eagar Board and Ken Hull, Assessor

Open Meeting Law:

After meeting with Mike Ford, Ken explained that if any Property Record Cards or reports are
used in discussing an abatement then are to be included in the minutes and attached with
abatement application. Need more detail explanation for granting abatements. Mr. Hull
suggested to revised previous meeting minutes. Board decided not to revise previous meeting
minutes.

Motor Vehicle Commitments

The Board reviewed and signed the reports. Unanimous

Motor Vehicle Abatements

2012 Motor Vehicle Abatements total $11,656.75

2011 Motor Vehicle Abatements total $585.21

2010 Motor Vehicle Abatements total $27.50

The Board reviewed and signed the reports. Unanimous

Boat Abatements

2012 Boat Abatements total $120.00
2010 Boat Abatements total $53.00

The Board reviewed and signed the reports. Unanimous
Approval of Minutes

February 7, 2012 minutes were reviewed and approved by the Board. Unanimous
Executive session minutes will be released once all abatements have been processed.

Chairman Tim Brady motion and Cindy Eagar second to move to Executive Session to comply
with Chapter 59 Section 60, discussion of abatements, and not return to open session.
Unanimous



